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4th Grade Math: Students were 
introduced to decimals this week in 
addition to our fraction studies. We will 
continue to study the relationship 
between tenths and hundredths in 
relationship to fractions and discover that 
tenths may be rewritten into hundredths. 
We will model fraction and decimal 
amounts using base ten area pieces, 
arrays, and drawings.  

Reading: Students are working together 
in small groups on reading 
comprehension strategies. Together, we 
read informational passages and then 
students are asked to answer questions 
directly related to the text.  

Science/Social Studies: We are learning 
about sound and comparing/contrasting 
the types of waves created by both light 
and sound energy.  

Writing: Students are writing 
informational papers about a chosen 
topic using research notes from reputable 
sources on the chromebooks. Students 
did a great job taking notes about their 
chosen topics.  

Our Learning

Odds and Ends
 * Winter seems to have arrived 
early this year.  Please make sure 
students have warm boots, hats, 
gloves, and jackets for outdoor 
recess and academics. 

* Students will enjoy the Bean soup 
they made from scratch Monday 
afternoon. Our delicious soup is 
safe in a refrigerator and will be 
reheated Monday morning. 

* 11/11 Veterans Day Assembly 8:15am 
* 11/13 Early Release 1:00pm  
* 11/14 MPAC Mawlid & Literacy Night 
* 11/15 Conference Sign ups will be 

send via email at 4:00pm  

Soup Day Update :)

Future Dates

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GO2TdbtGlCVJKHfABTHm43kV7DF1m5A4mtBz4IhSE8s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GO2TdbtGlCVJKHfABTHm43kV7DF1m5A4mtBz4IhSE8s/edit?usp=sharing

